
Coronavirus- Club Action 

 

 

Dear Member 

 

It has been decided to maintain social distancing that we only allow 2 persons per tee time, 

and this must be strictly adhered to.  

 

Please remember not to touch the flags or ball washers and give putts that are a standard 

putter length, please do not hole out. 

 

The outside takeaway facility will be limited to 4 people and make sure you keep your 

distances 

 

These rules are in place for your safety and the safety of the staff, we are living in very 

exceptional circumstances and difficult times, so please could I ask you to respect all the 

rules we have in place, so we can continue to operate safely. 

 

Below is a reminder of the current position: 

1) As Government and England Golf guidelines are constantly changing, we are now 

enforcing that ONLY 2 PERSONS per tee time will be permitted, this is with immediate 

effect.   

2) Club cars will only be allowed by SINGLE PLAYERS (not shared) and will be wiped 

down before and after play.   

3) Blackboards are being placed by the 1st and 11th tees reminding players NOT TO 

HOLE OUT nor HANDLE ANY FLAG STICKS.  

4) All bunkers are GUR, all rakes have been brought in (optional GUR, not compulsory). 

5) On the 1st and 11th tees there will be 2 x small stakes, measured at 2m apart, as a guide 

to remind players of their social distancing responsibility. 

6) Do not share any equipment. 

7) Emma’s Box, maximum of 4 per visit. 

8) Pro Shop is open, by side door only. 

9) Clubhouse is closed, except for toilets and hand washing. 

10) Sanitising Gel is by the front door. 

11) Please take your rubbish home with you, all bins have been brought in. 

12) Shoe blower has been switched off. 

 

23rd March 2020 


